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th

 May 2022                                                                         SWS/ACD/2022-23/13 

                                                                                       

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

It has been almost two months since we opened our school for offline classes and the students have 

settled well in their classes. Students are happy to be back to school and delighted to unite with their 

friends and teachers. The curriculum is being followed as planned and the students are creatively 

engaged in various clubs and house activities. Children were assessed regularly in the classes and 

through the Periodic Assessments also. We appreciate the efforts put in by them and happy that children 

were trained well to appear in the offline tests. 

 

To discuss the progress of your child so far, A Parent Teacher meeting has been scheduled for the 

students of Classes 6 - 10 on Saturday, 21st May 2022  from 8:00 a.m. onwards. 

 

A specific time slot is allotted to your child and shared with this circular. The time slot will be shared with 

you later through the broadcast message also. Please adhere to the time slot.  

 

Please note-There is a Book Fair on display in the basement (in front of the AV hall). Please visit the fair 

with your ward. 

 

We are looking forward to interacting with you in the offline PTM. We appreciate your continued support 

for a fruitful session ahead! 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


